
Minutes of Morrow Tree Board Meeting March 17, 2016

The meeting was called to order March 17 at 3:00pm and the meeting opened with

the pledge to the flag.

Roll was called and all members (SueAnn Nelson, Agnes McIintosh, Barbara

Thompson) were present.

Minutes of the Feb 18 meeting were approved.

Old business was discussed:

Regarding Arbor Day, It was agreed that one flowering dogwood will be donated by

Richardson's Nursery in Morrow, and a second tree will be purchased with Tree Board

funds at the cost of $29.99. Mike Hanna has agreed to help dig the holes and the Boy

Scouts will help to plant the trees.

Bishop Park will be the site of the Arbor Day Event.

An Arbor Day proclamation will be read and signed by Mayor York Bryant.

Removal of the tree blocking visibility at 22/3 has not yet been dicussed with the owner
of the property.

New Business was next presented:

Wendy Van Buren attended the meeting and gave information regarding Tree Board

responsibilities of a Tree City. The proclamation to be read at the Arbor Day

celebration will assure our Tree City award. Photos must be taken, and advertisement

in the local newspaper of the ceremony, which will be April 30 at 2:00pm.

Information will be added to the Morrow Village Website on upcoming Tree Board

activities.
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Mike Hanna has attended the Tree Commission Academy sponsored by the Ohio

Department of Natural Resources.

The Tree Board needs to save all reciepts for the Village Fiscal Officer.

Hazard Tree Inventory in Morrow will start June 16 at 2:30pm.

Tree City annual application is due Dec 2, 2016.

Meeting was adjourned by unanimous vote.
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